TRINITY TIMES



JULY 27, 2025

WWW.HTLCDBQ.COM

PROFESSIONAL TEACHING STAFF

"LIFT" MUSICAL OPENING

WATCH FOR DETAILS SOON!

FALL WORSHIP TIMES!

8:30 & 10:30 AM

Beginning on Sunday August 10, 2025, the congregational council has approved a new 10:30am start time for contemporary worship. After an encouraging summer of community connection, the council felt this adjustment will better fit our congregation's rhythms and allow for a more unified Sunday morning experience between members. Music leadership will still be led by Dr. Luke Tyler and the contemporary worship ensemble, just 30 minutes earlier! Feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns!



BIBLE EXPLORERS

3RD-5TH



Summer Connection Series



Yoga with
Pastor Jeanette
Grilled Lunch to
Follow!

JULY 27 - 11:15



BLESSING OF THE BACKPACKS

... or satchels... or totes...

Students and educators should bring their receptacle of choice to worship on August 24th for a special school-year blessing!

SUMMER CONNECTION SERIES

HYMN SING

HOSTED BY LUKE TYLER

JOIN US TO SING ALL YOUR FAVORITES!

AUGUST 3 11:15 AM





"WAGON SUNDAY" - AUGUST 10TH

Watch for "Wagon Sundays" this fall! One Sunday a month, a hunger outreach leader will be in the Welcome Center before and after worship. They will have a wagon for physical donations of pantry supplies, a QR code and donation jar for financial donations of any size, and information about our hunger ministries and upcoming events! Stop by to learn more or support HTLC hunger efforts in any or all of these ways!

FOOD DISTRIBUTION SATURDAY, AUGUST 23

Let's distribute over 10,000 pounds of food!

HTLC will host a food distribution in partnership with St. Stephen's Food Bank on Saturday, August 23rd. Helpers of all ages can sign up for a variety of shifts and duties on our website listed below. From loading wagons to stacking boxes to greeting guests and serving breakfast, this is all hands on deck! Together we can make a big difference on a Saturday morning!











LEARN MORE







LET'S MAKE SCHOOL KITS!

Refugee children around the world are going back to school too! In July and August we will once again be collecting school supplies to make School Kits for LUTHERAN WORLD RELIEF. Each kit needs:

- Four 70- sheet notebooks
- One box of 16 or 24 crayons
- One pencil sharpener
- One 30-centimeter ruler
- One pair of blunt scissors
- Five unsharpened #2 pencils with erasers
- Five black or blue ballpoint pens
- One 2-1/2" eraser

You may want to donate all the items needed to make a school kit or just any individual items. It's up to you!

Backpacks will be provided. Mary Bjerning has been sewing them all year long and has also assembled backpack kits that can be taken home and sewn. Each backpack takes only about 15 minutes to complete. They can be found on the shelf above the black wagon along with quilt kits. Try one out just for the fun of it!

Please bring all donations to church and place them in the black wagon behind the wall in the Welcome Center by August 24. The school kits will be assembled by the youth in September.